
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Sports Day - Monday 20th May. As a school, we have decided to offer tea and 

coffee to spectators this year and we would like to invite you to bring along a 

reusable travel mug! We will be making a small charge of £1 for coffee and 50p 

for tea (correct change would be greatly appreciated!) and this will be available 

from the servery area of the school kitchen (direction signs will be up on the 

day). We really hope you will support our 'green' initiative and also help keep 

the children safe by having your hot drink in a lidded container. Don't forget we 

will also be selling ice lollies for 80p in the hope that we have a lovely sunny 

day! 

Also, please make sure if you would like your child to have a snack pack on the 

day, we need to have orders by Wednesday 15th May. If you need a copy of 

the letter please click here. 

 

We have school sun hats for sale at £3.50. Please call into the office if you 

would like one. We would appreciate the correct change if possible. Many 

thanks. 

 

Class Blogs - please see here for up to date information on your child's class. 

 

The mobile library will be in our area on Thursday 6th June 2019. To view the 

mobile library timetable for your area, please click on the link: 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries-local-history-and-archives/libraries/your-

local-library/mobile-libraries and choose your village. Alternatively, please 

telephone 01603 222303 for more information. 

 

Little Melton Primary School are holding their annual May Fair on Saturday 18th 

May, 11-3pm. There will be lots of stalls and activities. Adults £1.50, under 16's 

free. Please see poster advertising this. 

 

Kind regards 

https://sch.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0b104861e67868560deacec5&id=c3ee20b807&e=a47d36918a
https://sch.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0b104861e67868560deacec5&id=763392481a&e=a47d36918a
https://sch.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0b104861e67868560deacec5&id=899343f5d4&e=a47d36918a
https://sch.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0b104861e67868560deacec5&id=899343f5d4&e=a47d36918a
https://sch.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0b104861e67868560deacec5&id=00da520ab8&e=a47d36918a


 

Bev Theobald 

Headteacher 

 

Message from the PTA - 

Hi Everyone. Now that the Summer Term (alas the weather didn’t show it last 

weekend) is upon us, we are busy preparing for the Summer Fayre. There are 

lots of exciting things being organised and we would love to hear from you on 

finding great raffle prizes.  

 We are using all of our contacts to seek out great prizes, but would love to 

hear from you, do you work for a company that donate prizes to local charities 

or maybe you have ideas that we can follow up on? Any input from you would 

be greatly appreciated  

 If you do have any ideas or input, please contact us via:  

 email @ pta@mulbartonprimary.norfolk.sch.uk,  

 Our Facebook page (Mulbarton Primary School Parent And Teacher 

Association) 

 Lookout for our new Instagram account, search for MulbPTA 

 Or talk to one of the PTA team in the playground at drop off/pickup 

(Adam Barber who is on the PTA team does drop offs to the Year 2 

Dolphins class room) 

 Our fundraising target for this term is to help fund the new library books as 

following a recent audit we are in need of new books. 

 We look forward to hear from you. 

The PTA team 
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